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Dear Parents,  

We have reached the end of our first full week back at school 

for the start of this academic year. It has certainly been a 

happy start.  

Many thanks to you all for your positive comments and 

words of encouragement as I take up my first headship here 

at Our Lady of Peace. It is an honour to take up this position 

especially as we continue to develop the school into a  

fantastic place of learning for all pupils.  

Following some feedback from parents, we have decided to 

send out a weekly newsletter. This will evolve as we progress 

through the year and there will be a range of messages 

shared with parents. Please do ensure you read weekly to 

keep up to date with what is happening in the school.  

I would like to thank parents for returning their consent 

forms for the new school Instagram account. We look 

forward to using this platform to share all of the wonderful 

work that is taking place. If you are yet to hand in your 

consent form, please do this at your earliest convenience. 

We welcome our new Nursery children as they start to 

attend the Nursery during the next week. We are incredibly 

lucky to have this provision at our school so that we can 

provide an outstanding education for the youngest of our 

community.  

Wishing you all a restful weekend.  

 

Mr Nick Stopps 

Acting Headteacher 

Important dates: 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 

Class Attendance: 

REC—St Valentine –97.7% 

REC—St Joseph –97.5% 

Yr1—St Faustina Kowalska -97.6% 

Yr1—St Bernadette –94% 

Yr2—St Teresa of Calcutta –99.5% 

Yr2—St Mary Magdalene –95% 

Yr3—St Paul –97% 

Yr3—St Martin de Porres –92.5% 

Yr4—St Peter –92% 

Yr4—St John-Bosco - 94% 

Yr5—St Thomas More –96.6% 

Yr5—St Clare of Assisi –95% 

Yr6—St Maximilian –84% 

Yr6—St Josephine Bakhita –85% 
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September: 

Monday 16th to Friday 20th  

Travelling Book Fair 

Thursday 19th  

KS1 & KS2 Little Tank Drama Club 

starts 

Friday 27th  

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Lower Key Stage Hall—All welcome. 

 

Friends– Environment Area Grand 

Opening —Upper Key Stage -

3:30pm 



ACHIEVEMENT & SUCCESS 
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This week’s pupils of the week are: 

REC—St Valentine—Fraser 

REC—St Joseph—Tallulah 

Yr1—St Faustina Kowalska—Sienna 

Yr1—St Bernadette—Antonia 

Yr2—St Teresa of Calcutta—Acacia 

Yr2—St Mary Magadelene—Selina 

Yr3—St Paul—Abigail 

Yr3—St Martin de Porres—Kaleesi  

Yr4—St Peter—Jacob 

Yr4—St John-Bosco—Gracie 

Yr5—St Thomas More—Ananya 

Yr5—St Clare of Assisi—Gracie 

Yr6—St Maximilian—Kendra 

Yr6—St Josephine Bakhita—Atarah 

Congratulations to all of our pupils of the 

week for your hard work and achievements 



CONGRATULATIONS 
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Congratulations Roxanne (6CT) who won a Gold medal on Beam at the Herts County 
Championships 2024! This incredible achievement is a result of Roxanne’s hard work, 
dedication, and focus in her training. 

Please join us in congratulating Roxanne on this amazing accomplishment.  

Well done, Roxanne – we’re all cheering you on! 



COMMUNITY NEWS 
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We are holding open days to showcase our wonderful school. Prospective parents will be 

beginning to look at potential schools for their children to start Reception in September 2025. 

Please do let anyone you know who is looking for a school space that we have open days 

organised for October and November. We are an inclusive school who welcome children of all 

faiths.  

If you know of anyone looking for school spaces for other year groups or needing a current 

Reception space, please ask them to contact the school office.  



ST BERNARD’S OPEN EVENING 
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ST JOSEPH’S OPEN EVENING 
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VOLUNTEERING OPPORTUNITIES 
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Home Start is a well-established charity based in Slough supporting families in the home.  They 
are running a training course 25th 26th September at Burnham Park Hall and are looking to find 
parents/ carers to donate two hours of their time twice a week to support  local families. 
Please see Flyer below for more details.   



FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 
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If your child is in Year 3 or above, and you wish your child to receive their First Holy 
Communion in 2025 you will need to enrol them on the First Holy Communion Programme. 
Please submit your expression of interest by 2nd October 2024 via 
email olopcommunion@gmail.com.   
Please note your child will need to be Baptised in order to join the programme.   

mailto:olopcommunion@gmail.com


WAKE UP WEDNESDAY—NATIONAL COLLEGE 
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One of the most valuable skills a child can carry into adulthood is conflict resolution. From 
simple playground spats to much more serious fights handling these disagreements in a 

mature, constructive way can sometimes be uncomfortable and can also prove rather tricky. 
This is especially important to remember when it comes to children, who could be experiencing 

this kind of situation for the very first time.  
  

Bringing effective, reasonable solutions to disputes is a difficult talent to learn and an even 

harder one to master. It's vital that parents and educators know how to support young people in 

developing this critical skill, and our free guide teaches you exactly that. This week, we’re 

covering how best to help children manage conflicts. 



CHURCH BULLETIN 
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